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Western Suburbs Radio Club Inc. 
 

December 2010 Newsletter 
 

ZL1AC, Branch 03 NZART 3000 Great North Road New Lynn,  
PO Box 15-122 New Lynn WAITAKERE 0640 
President: Ian Sangster ZL1RCA, Vice President Ross Reddell ZL1VRR.  
Secretary: Roy Milam ZL1WI.  Newsletter Editor – John Neill ZL1NE   
VHF Club Net Wednesday 07:30pm 146.525 MHz,  
HF Club Net Fridays 07:30pm 3.623 MHz 

Website http://www.qsl.net/zl1ac  

 

 

Club Calendar 

 

Saturday 11th  December Working Bee at the Clubrooms  

Tuesday 14th  December Club Dinner – 6pm at the New Lynn RSA 

    

2011    

Saturday 15th 
or 
22nd  

January Working Bee at the Clubrooms 

Wednesday 26th  January Committee Meeting Clubrooms at 7:30 pm. 

Saturday 12th  February Club Visit to Motat – To be confirmed. 

Wednesday 23rd  February Committee Meeting Clubrooms at 7:30 pm. 

Saturday  
Sunday 

26th 
27th  

February Field Day – Date to be confirmed 

Saturday 12th  March Club Meeting 

Saturday 9th  April WSRC Annual General Meeting 

    

 

 
Compliments of the season 

 
The Committee of the Western Suburbs Radio Club 

Wish to extend to all members a  
Very Merry Christmas 

And a  
Happy New Year 

 

 

 

 

December Meeting 

 

The December meeting will be the Club Dinner at New Lynn RSA on Tuesday 14th from 6 pm on.  Partners most welcome.   
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November Meeting 

 
The November meeting was a visit to Musick Point to visit the historic Radio Station and for the Junk Sale.  There was a good 
turnout of club members and the sale was well enjoyed by those who attended. 
 
 
Working Bees 

 
The December working bee at the club is cancelled due to the unavailability of most club members so close to Christmas.  
Another is planned for either 15th or 22nd of January 2010.  As there is no newsletter in January confirmation of this working 
bee date will be made via the HF and VHF nets.  There is a general tidy up of the club rooms and some painting, so don’t wear 
your best clothes.   
 
 
AREC 

 
There will be a WSRC AREC Section meeting at the Club Rooms on Tuesday 1 February at 7:30pm.  This would have 
normally been scheduled for the 5th Monday in the month however this is Auckland Anniversary Day.  The new AREC ID 
Badges will be distributed at this meeting. 
 
 
Rural Club Members 

 
At the last committee meeting it was suggested that people outside the Auckland City boundary and with interest in the club 
can have a subsidised club membership at $15.00.  For this they would get an emailed copy of the newsletter (no hard copy) 
and membership of the club. 
 
 
HF Field Day 

 
We have a booking at the vineyard again this year for the Jock White Memorial Field Day.  Both phone and CW operators are 
required for the Club Station ZL1AC.  Contact Ross if you are keen to participate.  The field day contest is probably 26th and 
27th February 2011 but this will be confirmed in the New Year. 
 
 
Club Nets 

 
VHF Net 146.525 MHz 7:30pm every Wednesday, HF Net 
3623 KHz +/- QRM/QRN 7:30pm every Friday.  All are 
welcome to check in on the nets.  The full HF Net Roster can 
be found on http://www.qsl.net/zl1ac/wsrc-hf-roster.html 
 

HF Roster 

 
17-Dec-10 ZL1WI Roy 

24-Dec-10 ZL1VRR Ross 

31-Dec-10 ZL1RCA Ian 

7-Jan-11 ZL1MW Brian 

14-Jan-11 ZL1NE John 

21-Jan-11 ZL1ACZ Barry 

28-Jan-11 ZL1WI Roy 

4-Feb-11 ZL1VRR Ross 

11-Feb-11 ZL1RCA Ian 

18-Feb-11 ZL1MW Brian 
 

 

  

  

 


